










 

Highland Lakes Service League 
P.O. Box 1697 

Marble Falls, Tx. 78654 
www.hlsl.org 

 

 

February 15, 2024 
 
IBC International Bank of Commerce 
130 E. Travis St. 
Suite 300 
San Antonio, TX 78205 
 
Dear Lorraine, 
 
Highland Lakes Service League is grateful for IBC’s donation of $500 and support of the Chuck 
Wagon Chow Down Fundraiser.  Each year, with your help, we have exceeded our goal. This year we 
raised over $170,000.00. 
 
Because of your generosity, our mission will continue in the communities of Burnet and Llano Counties. 
We thank you for your commitment to the Highland Lakes Service League. As our motto says: 

“Together, We Can Do More!” 

For your records, this letter is a donation tax receipt. 

Sincerely, 

Kay Hales 

Kay Hales, President 
Highland Lakes Service League 
501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization 
 

*Receipt for Tax Deduction 
Highland Lakes Service League 

 
 
**No goods or services were provided to the donor in return for this contribution. 
 









































 



From: David Trevino
To: CASTILLO, GABRIEL; Jaime Cantu
Cc: LOBO, ENRIQUE; ROCHA, VICTORIA; SALAZAR, JONATHON
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] RE: [EXTERNAL] IBC: Meeting Room Request @ IBC Laredo Downtown for VMTSF Board Meeting Scheduled for 2/21 at

12PM
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 5:24:58 PM
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Gabriel,
Good afternoon.  A short note to thank you and everyone involved at IBC for your very thoughtful, kind,
and generous hospitality.  We felt very much at home. 
Have a blessed evening,
Dave
 

Personalizing Your International
Trade Needs For 84 Years
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From: David Trevino  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 4:33 PM
To: CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>; Jaime Cantu 
Cc: LOBO, ENRIQUE <EnriqueLobo@ibc.com>; ROCHA, VICTORIA <VictoriaRocha@ibc.com>; SALAZAR, JONATHON
<JonathonSalazar@ibc.com>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] IBC: Meeting Room Request @ IBC Laredo Downtown for VMTSF Board Meeting Scheduled for
2/21 at 12PM

 
Gabriel,
Good afternoon and a Happy President’s Day to you.  Yes we are still on for this Wednesday the 21st at
noon.  We will be 7 for sure but not more than 9 . . . had a few advise that they would not be in
attendance. 
Thanks and have a blessed rest of the day,
Dave
 

Personalizing Your International
Trade Needs For 84 Years

 
ISO 9001:2015 Certified
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Vice President
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Laredo, TX  78045



From: Diana Saldana
To: CASTILLO, GABRIEL
Cc: Amber Holmes; LOBO, ENRIQUE
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Kazen Fellowship Event
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2024 11:03:15 AM
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Gabriel, 

We cannot thank IBC enough for this very generous sponsorship of the Kazen Fellowship
Gala.  This event allows the Webb County Bar Association the opportunity to transform the
lives of low-income, first-generation, motivated, and well-deserving high school juniors and
seniors.  These students will be trained to become active and engaged community leaders.  I
can't wait for you to meet the 2023 cohort of the Kazen Fellows - they have my complete love,
support and admiration - and have been invited to attend the gala.  They are really excited
about the event!  We have 4 graduating Seniors and I am hopeful that we will be able to award
them with a scholarship during the gala.  

I look forward to working with you on this event and making it a memorable time for the
students, school districts, lawyers, community members, and sponsors - as we come together
to celebrate the legacy of Judge George P. Kazen.  

Warm regards, ds

On Thu, Feb 22, 2024 at 8:44 AM CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com> wrote:

Good morning

Thank you for your reply.  

 

Yes, all matters pertaining to this event can come to me.  You may
include Enrique Lobo (also on this email) as he follows my lead on
events like this. I like to keep someone else within the department in
the loop in the event of an emergency. 

 

We want to make sure all aspects of this fundraiser are on target. 
Early planning is key.   I must admit we are short staffed so that’s
another reason I try to execute as much as possible as early as
possible.







From: SALAZAR, JONATHON
To: LOBO, ENRIQUE
Subject: RE: THANKS to IBC team
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 10:37:00 AM
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Yes sir will do!
 

From: LOBO, ENRIQUE <EnriqueLobo@ibc.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 10:11 AM
To: SALAZAR, JONATHON <JonathonSalazar@ibc.com>
Cc: CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>
Subject: FW: THANKS to IBC team
 
Jonathon – I think this qualifies as a Thank You Note. If so, please add this to the portal.

Thank you,
 

Enrique Lobo
Corporate Marketing Coordinator
IBC Bank - Laredo
(956) 726-6636 Ext. 26772
 

          

From: Green, William  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 9:38 AM
To: LOBO, ENRIQUE <EnriqueLobo@ibc.com>
Cc: CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] THANKS to IBC team
 
Enrique, 
Paul Harris dinner honoring Joe Arciniega progressed as planned and completed before 9:00. 
We at Gateway Rotary thank you and your team for preparing 28 tables, wonderful food and service.   I thanked
your IT for working so well with Gerry to display flawlessly 25-minute video.    
We very much appreciate your team.
Bill







From: LOBO, ENRIQUE
To: SALAZAR, JONATHON
Cc: CASTILLO, GABRIEL; ROCHA, VICTORIA
Subject: FW: United Way Event
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:06:29 PM
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Jonathon – Here is a Thank You Note 1 of 2 from President of United Way of Laredo, Erica Garcia.

Please upload to Portal and please update our Community Giving Excel that can be found on the
Market Drive.
 
Thank you,
 

Enrique Lobo
Corporate Marketing Coordinator
IBC Bank - Laredo
(956) 726-6636 Ext. 26772
 

          

From: Erica Garcia <egarcia@laposadahotel.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 10:17 AM
To: LOBO, ENRIQUE <EnriqueLobo@ibc.com>; CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>
Cc: GOMEZ, FERNANDO <FernandoGomez@ibc.com>; Peggy Duncan
<peggy@unitedwaylaredo.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] RE: United Way Event
 

Good morning Gabriel & Kike,
 
I would like to thank you and IBC for hosting another wonderful, successful
Valentines Dinner and Dance for the United Way of Laredo!  We had a sold-
out event.  The dinner was delicious, the 3rd floor looked beautiful, and your
staff was so courteous and hospitable.  Thank you for always doing more to help
everyone in our community live a better life. There is no other entity that I have
ever come across in my life that is so committed to Laredo, and “talks the talk
and walks the walk” like IBC.  Again, thank you, thank you, thank you!!!
 
Erica
 
From: LOBO, ENRIQUE <EnriqueLobo@ibc.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 4:09 PM



To: Peggy Duncan < >; Erica Garcia < >
Cc: CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>; GOMEZ, FERNANDO
<FernandoGomez@ibc.com>
Subject: United Way Event
 
Hi Peggy – I’ll be in the office until 5:30pm, let Freddy know to ask for Enrique Lobo and I’ll make
sure that the USB makes it to Fernando.
 
We’re set for tomorrow – here is my mobile # in case you run into any problems accessing the Annex
Building tomorrow.
 
My cell # 956-615-6053
 
Thank you,
 

Enrique Lobo
Corporate Marketing Coordinator
IBC Bank - Laredo
(956) 726-6636 Ext. 26772
 

          

This email and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for the use of
the named addressee. If you have received this email in error please contact the
International Bank of Commerce.



From: Diana Saldana
To: CASTILLO, GABRIEL
Cc: Amber Holmes; LOBO, ENRIQUE
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Kazen Fellowship Event
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2024 11:03:15 AM
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Gabriel, 

We cannot thank IBC enough for this very generous sponsorship of the Kazen Fellowship
Gala.  This event allows the Webb County Bar Association the opportunity to transform the
lives of low-income, first-generation, motivated, and well-deserving high school juniors and
seniors.  These students will be trained to become active and engaged community leaders.  I
can't wait for you to meet the 2023 cohort of the Kazen Fellows - they have my complete love,
support and admiration - and have been invited to attend the gala.  They are really excited
about the event!  We have 4 graduating Seniors and I am hopeful that we will be able to award
them with a scholarship during the gala.  

I look forward to working with you on this event and making it a memorable time for the
students, school districts, lawyers, community members, and sponsors - as we come together
to celebrate the legacy of Judge George P. Kazen.  

Warm regards, ds

On Thu, Feb 22, 2024 at 8:44 AM CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com> wrote:

Good morning

Thank you for your reply.  

 

Yes, all matters pertaining to this event can come to me.  You may
include Enrique Lobo (also on this email) as he follows my lead on
events like this. I like to keep someone else within the department in
the loop in the event of an emergency. 

 

We want to make sure all aspects of this fundraiser are on target. 
Early planning is key.   I must admit we are short staffed so that’s
another reason I try to execute as much as possible as early as
possible.



 

I would appreciate a review of the invitation at your earliest
convenience. I’m sure it will be done beautifully.  We will also prepare
our menu and the full bar services we will offer that evening.  I will get
that to you as well.  As of now I want to put a buffet consisting of a
“surf & turf” combination with a rib eye and shrimp combo along with
rice and grilled vegetables with dinner roll.  We can put a garden salad
pre-set at the table if you wish.  The desserts will be a variety of
chocolate mousse, fruit tarts and brownie squares served with coffee
or hot tea.

 

As previously mentioned we have ivory tablecloths and artificial table
arrangements that we may use for your event.  You can advise me
later if you wish to rent your own and /or provide your own floral
arrangements. 

 

Let me know if you need any easels for any presentation posters.  We
can take those to the Annex as well for your use.

 

We ask for consideration of 5 seats at any table in the back for IBC
officers that serve as hosts for that evening.  We do not need a full
table.  We also do not need to be at the front.  Those should be
reserved for your donors. 

 

I will probably be the officer giving the welcome address for IBC Bank. 

 

Thank you again.  Have a great day.



 

Best regards,

Gabriel

 

 

Gabriel C. Castillo

Senior V.P. | Corporate Marketing

IBC Bank -  Laredo

(956) 726-6636/ Ext. 26348

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

From: Amber Holmes < > 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 8:25 AM
To: CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Kazen Fellowship Event

 

Yes, that day is perfect thank you. I did get the email with the invitation requirements but
I’m not sure if I received the policies and procedures, if you could send again, that would be
great. 

 

I did want to ask also about approval of the invitations and printed materials, should I send
that to you before we roll out or is there a procedure for that or another department? 



 

Thank you again!

Sincerely, 

Amber Holmes

Attorney at Law

President, Laredo Webb County Bar Association

Cell: 

 

 

On Tue, Feb 20, 2024 at 10:28 AM CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>
wrote:

Hello Amber

Just confirming that we are good for the Thursday, April 11th date
for your event at the Annex.

 

Please advise of any other needs from our end.

 

I believe I had already sent you the policies and procedures for our
facility but let me know if I need to send again.

 

Thank you,

Gabriel

 

 

Gabriel C. Castillo



Senior V.P. | Corporate Marketing

IBC Bank -  Laredo

(956) 726-6636/ Ext. 26348

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

From: Amber Holmes > 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:18 AM
To: CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Kazen Fellowship Event

 

Good Morning Mr. Castillo,

 

Just wanted to follow up to make sure we are good with the April 11th date for the event.
Just so I know for sure and can start drafting sponsorship letters. Thank you!

 

--

Sincerely, 

Amber Holmes

Attorney at Law

President, Laredo Webb County Bar Association

Cell: 







































































































































































































                                         Laredo Licensed 

                                        U.S. Customs Brokers Association, Inc. 
1 W. End Washington St., P3  

       LAREDO, TEXAS 78040  
TEL:  FAX:  

Web Site: http://www.lluscba.org  E-mail:  

 

International Bank of Commerce  
2418 Jacaman Rd,  
Laredo, TX 78041 
 

June 26, 2024 

 

Dear Gabriel Castillo,   

On behalf of the Laredo Licensed U.S Customs Brokers Association (LLUSCBA), I want to sincerely 

thank you, Gerry Schwebel, Natividad Lozano and IBC Annex staff, for sponsoring and supporting our 

Laredo Trade Day Event. We had CBP headquarters attending our event and they were very pleased with 

the service and the location of your event. It is important for us to foster relationships between 

organizations so that we all have a place to thrive and grow our businesses. Your contribution is vital to 

continue providing events like the Laredo Trade Day. Our success would not have been possible without 

the generosity of allies like you. We hope that the extra exposure will translate into considerable new 

business for you, and that you will continue to collaborate with us in the future.  

 

LLUSCBA and the Laredo Trade Day Committee thank you, and I personally thank you!  Grace to you 

until we meet again at the next event.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

Jose Martinez 
Vice President - LLUSCBA  

 













Laredo Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc.
5702 McPherson Rd. Ste 8B

Laredo, TX 78041

July 5, 2024

Gabriel Castillo
Senior V.P. Corporate Marketing
IBC Bank
5610 San Bernardo Ave.
Laredo, TX 78041

Dear Mr. Castillo,

Thank you for your generous contribution of $1,000.00 to our 501(C)(3) organization, the Laredo

Chamber Foundation, Inc., for the scholarships awarded to the Senior Class of 2024.

Youth Leadership Laredo is a vital initiative that invests in our community's future by providing young

individuals with the skills, knowledge, and experiences needed to become effective leaders. Over the

past five years, our students have engaged in various leadership development activities, community

service projects, and mentorship opportunities to foster their growth as responsible and active citizens. As

a testament to their hard work, each graduate has earned a $500 scholarship from the Chamber

Foundation. We are grateful for every donor and every gift we receive.

This letter serves as our receipt and should be retained by you to satisfy the record-keeping requirements

of Federal Income tax laws.

With sincere gratitude and appreciation,

Monica Y. Martinez

Executive Director

Reference:
Total Contribution: $1,000.00
Donated via: Direct Deposit portal- Ref. # 10033129
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LOBO, ENRIQUE

From: CASTILLO, GABRIEL
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 9:36 AM
To: LOBO, ENRIQUE; Marissa Contreras
Cc: LOPEZ, JORGE
Subject: FW: API XMAS GIFTS PICS

Importance: High

Please copy this email and send to the “thank you” portal.  
 
 
Gabriel C. CasƟllo  
Senior V.P. | Corporate MarkeƟng 
1200 San Bernardo Avenue 
IBC Bank ‐  Laredo 
(956) 726‐6636/ Ext. 26348 
 

               
 
 
 
 

 
From: LOZANO, RAYMUNDO <RaymundoLozano@ibc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 9:33 AM 
To: FAVELA, ALEXIS <AlexisFavela@ibc.com>; JACKSON, ALAN <AlanJackson@ibc.com>; JACKSON, GLEN 
<GlenJackson@ibc.com>; SANCHEZ, JUANITA <JuanitaSanchez@ibc.com>; GARZA, MARIAL <MariaLGarza@ibc.com>; RUBIO02, 
STEPHANIE <StephanieRubio02@ibc.com>; LOPEZ, YOLANDA <YolandaLopez@ibc.com>; VILLANUEVA, VERONICA 
<VeronicaVillanueva@ibc.com>; TAMEZ, VERONICA <VeronicaTamez@ibc.com>; TOVAR, GUADALUPE 
<GuadalupeTovar@ibc.com>; OLGUIN, SARAI <SaraiOlguin@ibc.com>; AYALA, MONICA <MonicaAyala@ibc.com>; YANG, KAI 
<KaiYang@ibc.com>; HERNANDEZ, MELISA <MelisaHernandez@ibc.com>; MARTINEZ02, CARLOS 
<CarlosMartinez02@ibc.com>; TAFOLLA, ARTHUR <ArthurTafolla@ibc.com> 
Cc: RANDOL, DALE <DaleRandol@ibc.com>; CASTILLO, GABRIEL <GabrielCastillo@ibc.com> 
Subject: FW: API XMAS GIFTS PICS 
Importance: High 
 

Good morning, team! 

I wanted to extend a heartfelt THANK YOU for your generous donations and the sponsorship 
provided by IBC Insurance and IBC Bank to the API Laredo Border Chapter. Your contributions 
make a significant impact. This year, we awarded a $30K endowment to LC and $25K in 
scholarships. Additionally, we were able to donate jackets and toys to the less fortunate children at 
Finley Elementary, Kazen Elementary, Muller Elementary, and Fasken Elementary. Your support 
truly makes a difference! 
 
Blessings to Everyone. 
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